
“Notice of Intent to Award Contract under a National Cooperative Purchasing Agreement” 

Notice of Intent to Award a Contract under a National Cooperative Purchasing Agreement utilizing the 

Houston-Galveston Area Council (HGAC) cooperative purchasing program. 

The Borough of Wharton intends to participate in the Houston-Galveston Area Council (HGAC) 

cooperative purchasing program contract for a VC07 – Enforcer Pumper under Houston-Galveston Area 

Council (HGAC) cooperative purchasing program contract FS12-19 to purchase a Rescue Pumper. 

Information regarding the contract may be found at the Wharton Borough Municipal Building, 10 Robert 

Street, Wharton, NJ, during regular business hours, as well as on the website at: www.whartonnj.com.  

The Borough of Wharton anticipates joining the Houston-Galveston Area Council (HGAC) cooperative 

purchasing program contract on December 7, 2020. 

It is the intent of the Borough of Wharton to make a contract award to Fire & Safety Services pursuant to 

the proposal submitted to the Houston-Galveston Area Council (HGAC) cooperative purchasing program. 

The Borough of Wharton is permitted to join national cooperative purchasing agreements under the 

authority of N.J.S.A. 52:34-6.2(b)(3). 

Comment period ends December 2, 2020. 


